
To whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to say to the committee that it would seem that Australia has lost its 
moral conscious. To allow the live animal export can not be justified in any way. 
We have no control as to animal treatment no guarantees to stunning animals prior 
to killing.Not to mention blatant cruelty. Animals killed and cut up in front of the next 
in line. How can this be allowed to continue. 
I would urge the committee to say MLA and Live corp have had a more than fair go 
and unfortunately they have been shown up yet again. They are complete failures 
and should be wound up. 
They are a disgrace to say the least. 
New Zealand doesn't export live animals for slaughter nor should we.No matter how 
much money is involved. 
Thank you for taking the time to read my submission. 
Yours truly, 
David Barns 
 


